
 
Notification of Project Review 

 

TO:  Linda Bacon – Maine Division of Environmental Assessment (DEA), Jeanne DiFranco – 
DEA, Rob Mohler – DEA, Art Mcglauflin - DEA, John Perry – Maine Inland Fisheries and Wildlife 
(MIFW), Jim Pellerin (MIFW), Gail Wippelhauser – Maine Department of Marine Resources 
(DMR), Randy Charette – Department of Agriculture, Conservation and Forestry, Brian Burne – 
Department of Transportation, Kirk Mohney – Maine Historic Preservation Comission 
 
DATE:  July 7, 2021 
 
FROM:  Christopher Sferra, Project Manager 

     at (207) 446-1619 or Christopher.Sferra@maine.gov     
 
This constitutes a notification of review of the project identified below.  Questions and comments 
may be directed to the DEP Project Manager.  The project application and associated materials can 
be found at: https://www.maine.gov/dep/ftp/HYDRO/WaterQualityCertifications/Pajepscot/    
 

The deadline for agency comments is    August 6, 2021 

 

DEP Application #: L-007867-33-S-N Applicant Name: 
Topsham Hydro Partners, LLC 
(Brookfield Renewable) 
Luke Anderson, Project Manager 

Project Name: Pajepscot Hydroelectric Project   Consultant: NA 

Location: Topsham, 
Lisbon, Durham and 

Brunswick 

 Phone/Email:  
(207) 755-5613, 
Luke.Anderson@Brookfieldrenewable.com  

 
Notes to Reviewers:   
This project is subject to Water Quality Certification pursuant to Section 401 of the Clean Water Act, 33 U.S.C. §§ 1251 
et.seq. 
 
After a thorough review of the above project, as presented to us, and consideration of our agency's standards, programs 
and responsibilities, the following comments are submitted to the Department of Environmental Protection. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
(Comments must be signed and dated in order to be accepted by this Department.  If additional space is needed, please 
attach another sheet). 
 
SIGNATURE:______________________________________DATE:__________________ 

 

 
17 State House Station, Augusta, Maine 04333 
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